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Public Notice 

 

 

Auchterarder Town Bus 
Service 

 
 

Due to resurfacing works on a section of Rossie 
Place in the vicinity of Kincardine Road, the 
road will be closed to traffic from Monday, 22 
March 2021 for around a week. 
 

As a result, Docherty’s Town Bus Service 49 will 
need to make a small diversion via Belvidere 
Place and Belvidere Lane to avoid the closure. 
 

There will be no changes to the normal 
timetable. 
 

Any intending passengers on or near the 
diversion route should clearly indicate to the 
bus driver of their wish to board the bus. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this 
operational change may cause. 
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